
From: A C   
Sent: 30 May 2022 09:04 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Received after deadline S62A/22/0000002 Former Friends’ School, Mount Pleasant Rd, 
Saffron Walden CB11 3EB 
 
 
Hi, 
There is a lack of parks and green space in town and losing the playing fields on this site will only 
make the problem worse. What is the council doing to mitigate this problem? 
Thanks, 
Andrew 
 




